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PARISH STAFF 

Rev. Richard A. Scioli, C.S.S. 
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Deacon Pasquale G. Mussulli 

Rev. Gregory J. Hoppough, C.S.S.  
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Telephone (508) 634-5435   Fax (508) 478-4993 
Web Site: www.sacredheartmilford.org 

Rectory email: office@sacredheartmilford.org 
email: bulletineditor@sacredheartmilford.org 

Women’s Club email: shwc@sacredheartmilford.org 

LORD’S DAY MASSES 

Saturday 4:00 P.M. Vigil 

Sunday 8:00 and 10:00 am 

 

WEEKDAY MASSES 
Monday, Tuesday,  

Wednesday and Friday 

7:00 am 

SACRAMENT OF 

PENANCE 
Saturday 3:00 – 3:30 p.m. 

 

SACRAMENT OF 

BAPTISM 
Second & Fourth Sunday 

12:30 P.M. 

RCIA and ADULT CONFIRMATION 
 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY 
One year prior notice required 

 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE 

(508) 473-1036 
email: ccdoffice@sacredheartmilford.org 

 
Coordinators: 

Amy Donahue and Andrew Tomaski 
 

SAFE ENVIRONMENT COORDINATORS: 
Janet Morganelli, Ph. D. - Tara Ridolfi, M. Ed. - 

Tricia Ridolfi, M. Ed. 
 

DIRECTOR OF LITURGICAL MUSIC,  
Robert W. Blake, Jr 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Guided by the Spirit of God, the Roman 

Catholic parish family of Sacred Heart of 

Jesus celebrates a living faith in Jesus Christ. 

As a people of God we are committed to 

worship in the Eucharist, to prayer and to an 

awareness of the needs of local and global 

communities as the Gospel message instructs 

us. We direct our efforts to promote excellence 

in the Catholic tradition of education at all 

levels. We are diligent and responsible in 

maintaining sound financial and physical 

resources to meet current and future 

obligations. We strive to see the face of Jesus 

Christ in every person and to utilize the 

diversity of gifts present in our parish through 

collaborative ministries and apostolates. 



 

    SACRED HEART OF JESUS MILFORD 

                       
 
Mon.` 7:00 a.m. For All Our  Parishioners  
Tues. 7:00 a.m. Anthony Francis Mussulli, Sr. by his children 
Wed.  7:00 a.m. Stigmatine Community Around the World 
Fri. 7:00 a.m. Rosa Mele by Tom & Lucy Bellantuoni 
Sat. 4:00 p.m. Arturo, Connie & Sr. Elena Bonetti, D.M. by the Bonetti family 
Sun. 8:00 a.m.  
                  10:00 a.m.  

June 10-June 16 

 
 

 
June 9, 2019 

Service Music 
PENTECOST SUNDAY 

Entrance:  Creator Spirit, by Whose Aid (191) 
Pentecost Sequence: Come, O Holy Spirit, Come 
      8 am and 10 am Masses Only (pages 177-178) 
Preparation: O Breathe on Me,  
                       O Breath of God(650) 
Communion:  As We Gather at Your Table (311) 
Choral Anthem (10 am Mass:) Creator Spirit, Lord 
of Grace (VENI, CREATOR SPIRITUS (187) 
Recessional: The Church’s One Foundation (419) 

Josephine Veneziano 
Sam Chiccarelli 

Bernadette Quinn 
David Allegrezza 

 
 
 

SOLEMN VESPERS FOR PENTECOST SUNDAY 
On Sunday, June 9th at 4 o’clock Solemn Vespers 
(evening Prayer) for Pentecost Sunday will be 
celebrated. Robert Blake, Director of Liturgical Music, 
has composed and compiled this prayer of the 
universal church. We encourage and invite you to 
attend this service as part of the completion of the 
Easter season. 

 
 
 

DAILY BREAD FOOD PANTRY 
Our Daily Bread Food Pantry collection item for the 
month of June is tuna  white albacore. If you wish to 
donate please bring the items to Mass and place 
them in the baskets provided at each entrance. We 
wish to thank all the members of our parish family 
who support the Daily Bread Food Pantry through 
their volunteer activity, financial donations and 
prayers. 

All Memorial Day flowers are to be removed from  the 
cemetery THIS WEEKEND to prepare for Fathers 
Day. Reminder: No in ground planting is allowed. 
If you have any questions, please refer to the signs at 
the rotary or call the rectory at (508)  634-5435 

PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY 
Prayer Shawls are given to people undergoing 
medical procedures, as a comfort after a loss or in 
times of stress. Shawls are used during bereavement, 
prayer or meditation, marriage ceremonies, birthing or 
nursing a baby, during illness or recovery, and while 
ministering to others. There are endless possibilities. 
All shawls are blessed by Father Richard before they 
are presented to anyone. If you feel someone could 
use the comfort of a shawl please call the rectory at 
(508) 634-5435. If you would like to join this ministry 
we meet the first Wednesday of each month at 6:00 
p.m. in the Bell Tower Room.  If you have any 
questions please contact Mary Maffia at (508) 473-
8041 or Barbara Iwanow at (508) 381-1089.  

MOVING 
Please be sure to notify the rectory office at (508) 
634-5435  if your address and/or telephone 
numbers change, or if you are moving out of 
town. We appreciate your help in keeping our 
parish records up to date. 



 

PENTECOST SUNDAY 

Parish Financials 
Monthly  Income  (May )………….…..$ 37,613.83 
Ordinary Expenses: (May)…………...$ 37,679.84 
 
Thank you for your continued support each week 

<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><> 

We received the following letter that we would like 
to share with you: 
Visiting Milford for the first time in 15 years. My family 
home is no longer here (torn down) but the home of 
my Catholic faith: Sacred Heart of Jesus Church 
remains. Those Italian immigrants (my grandparents 
among them) worked hard in factories, mills and on 
the land and first built the lower Church and then the 
beautiful Church above. There I was baptized, made 
first confession and First Communion, Confirmation 
and came home so Daddy could, after years of 
waiting, walk a daughter down that aisle to receive the 
Sacrament of Matrimony. And as my classmates on 
Facebook will remember, because rains made Fino 
Field a muddy pit, we graduated from Milford High in 
Sacred Heart Church. I am glad I had the time to stop 
by the Church to pray and remember. 

Carol Bocaccino Kelly 

If you have already made a pledge or gift to this 

year's Partners in Charity Appeal, please accept our 

thanks - you are making a difference in people's lives! 

If you have not made a pledge or gift either in your 

parish or by mail, this email is a reminder that, with 

your support, Partners in Charity helps many 

thousands of people each year, including 

 catechists who are preparing to help young people 

to know and love the faith in parish religious 

education programs  

 young adults in area college campus settings as 

well as those searching for a sense of belonging 

 parents and their children who rely on charitable 

help to prevent homelessness 

 children and young people who attend Catholic 

schools thanks to financial aid 

    seminarians and deacon candidates preparing 

to feed our spiritual hunger through the priesthood 

and diaconate 

We invite you to learn more by visiting our website 

www.worcesterdiocese.org. 

Thank you. 

             WHILE YOU AREAWAY 
This time of year many are away during 
the weekends or throughout the 
summer. We ask you to please 
remember that we need your financial 
support during the summer months. 

Thank you for mailing in your donations when you are 
unable to attend  Mass here at Sacred Heart of Jesus. 
Your efforts make a considerable difference in helping 
us maintain our weekly budget. Thanks for your 
support and God Bless!!! 

SACRED HEART WOMEN’S CLUB 
The Sacred Heart Women’s Club will be holding a 

bottle and can drive on Saturday, June 22nd from 9 

a.m. until noon at the Tran Redemption Center 

located in the Big Y  parking lot.  As you enjoy your 

summer activities and cook outs, please think of us 

and save your redeemable bottles and cans for this 

drive.    Thank you! 

PRO-LIFE 
“God, author of all life, bless, we pray, this unborn 
child; give constant protection and grant a healthy 
birth that is the sign of our rebirth one day into the 
eternal rejoicing of heaven.” Excerpt from the 
Blessing of a Child in the Womb. 

LET’S ALL PITCH IN, PLEASE:  We request that 
you try to take a moment to tidy up the Church before 
you leave. Simply return the Missalettes to their racks 
and take home the Parish Bulletin  or return it to the 
entrances. We are appreciative of your doing this so 
that we can be ready for those who come to the next 
Mass.  Thank you !!! 



 

JUNE 9, 2019 

WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 
“And they were all filled with the Holy Spirit." Allow the 
Holy Spirit to fill your marriage by attending a 
Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend. The next 
Weekends are Sep 14-15, 2019 in Medway, MA and 
Oct 18-20, 2019 in Laconia, NH. For more 
information, call Stephen & Michelle O'Leary at 800-
710-9963 or visit them at https://wwmema.org/. 

O GOD OUR CREATOR 
From your provident hand we have received our right 
to life, and the pursuit of happiness. You have  called 
us as your people and given us the right and the duty 
to worship you, the only true God, and your Son, 
Jesus Christ. Through the power and  working of your 
Holy Spirit, you call us to live out our faith in the midst 
of the world, bringing the light and the saving truth of 
the Gospel to every corner of society. We ask you to 
bless us in our vigilance for the gift of religious liberty. 
Give us the strength of mind and heart to readily 
defend our freedoms when they are threatened; give 
us courage in making our voices heard on behalf of 
the rights of your Church and the freedom of 
conscience of all people of faith. Grant, we pray, O 
heavenly Father, a clear and united voice to all  your 
sons and daughters gathered in your Church in this 
decisive hour in the history of our nation, so that, with 
every trial withstood and every danger—-for the sake 
of our children, our grandchildren and all who come 
after us—-this great land will always be “one nation, 
under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.” 
We ask this through Christ our Lord. 

Marian Devotions at Fatima Shrine, Summer Street, 
Holliston,  commemorating the apparitions at Fatima 
in Portugal  will take place on June 13th.  People are 
welcomed to an evening of prayer and song 
culminating with the candlelight procession and 
Rosary outdoors.  This year’s theme is Women of 
Salvation History. The evening begins with sacred 
song at 6:30pm.  Mass is at 7:00pm and the 
candlelight procession and Rosary is at 8:00pm 
followed by fellowship in Xavier Hall.  All are 

welcome.  For more information call (508) 429 2144.  

https://wwmema.org/

